Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]

From: McCollough, Jeffry N [DOT]

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 9:17 AM

To: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]; Bradley, Bryan [DOT]

Cc: Bradley, Bryan [DOT]; 'stephen.bonczkowski@verizon.com'
Subject: RE: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91

Good Morning,
I made a couple of calls and found out they are in conflict with the project.

| spoke with Stephen Bonczkowski and they have an engineering firm putting together their plans.
| asked that in the future they return our transmittal slip that is attached with the plan submittals.
| asked he maintain contact with you on the project.

I will mark them as affected in PSS.

Ty 7. MeCollongs

Utility Relocation Coordinator

lowa Department of Transportation
Office of Traffic and Safety

800 Lincoln Way

Ames, |IA 50010

(515) 239-1373
jeffry.n.mccollough@dot.iowa.gov




